
Thank you for participating in our virtual family day celebrating the exhibit, "The Hargrett

Hours: Exploring Medieval Manuscripts" on display now through August 26, 2021 at the 

UGA Special Collections Building. This exhibit features items created more than 600 years

ago during the Middle Ages! 

In this packet, you will find crayons and coloring sheets to help you make your own

illuminated letter and instructions for writing an ode -- a unique style of poem.

For more photos, videos, and activities connected to the exhibit, visit our Family Day website:

https://t.uga.edu/6YU 

Share What You Make! 

We would love to see what you create with the Family Day Activities! If you post your work on

social media, be sure to tag us and use the hashtag #HargrettHours!

About the Hargrett Library 

The Hargrett Library documents Georgia history and culture and is home to rare books,

historical manuscripts, photographs, maps, broadsides, and records that document the

history of the University of Georgia. We host Family Day events 3-4 times a year, and host

tours and field trips for all ages on request! 

If you want to learn more about our K-12 offerings, email Anna Nolan at annan@uga.edu 

@UGASpecialCollections

@hargrettlibrary

@hargrettlibrary

#HargrettHours

https://t.uga.edu/6YU?fbclid=IwAR3f72t2bzugiFWM-FOi2dpUZVRPtsdZzaLR5jm50PJjtRCcUgzpwiqEhlE

